
Welcome to Jan Reimer School!

We are excited to welcome your child to our school. We will be holding an important
Open House for those families that were successful in our lottery on Thursday, May
23rd at 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

We realize that many families are excited about kindergarten. Our space is limited so
we ask that families limit attendance to 1-2 parents/caregivers and try to find alternate
arrangements for your kindergarten child and siblings during this time.

At the open house you will meet the kindergarten teachers and receive information to
prepare your child for the start of school. Further, you will also receive your child’s
staggered entry date and time.

If you cannot attend the open house, please make arrangements to drop into the school
office after May 23rd to pick up your child’s staggered entry letter.

There will be an opportunity to see the classrooms and tour the school at our meet the
teacher night in early September.

Please continue to check our Jan Reimer School website for more information in the
upcoming months.

If your child requires yellow bus service for August 29, 2024, complete the
2024-25 yellow bus service application form before the June 1, 2024 deadline.

Student Transportation will then review your application form. Please note that noon bus
service is currently not available for families who live in the Orchards area. You can find
all Transportation Information on the Get To School website.

Thank you. We look forward to meeting all our new Jan Reimer families.

https://janreimer.epsb.ca/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecqK-s4Umfj3hx0EucXCTPr0DCn1Uj-CmJ4PlfL1NnNwuLCw/viewform
https://www.epsb.ca/schools/gettoschool/transportation/yellowbus/

